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Jennifer Ross

From: Andre de Cavaignac <andre@decav.com>
Sent: Friday, April 28, 2023 4:37 PM
To: Jennifer Ross
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: 2035/2027 W Boston Blvd Lighting

Dear Jennifer, 
 
My name is Andre de Cavaignac, and I'm the owner and resident of 1975 W Boston Blvd, Detroit, MI 48206. We have 
lived here for over 2 years, and have been residents in Detroit for 5 years. 
 
I'm writing regarding the lighting on 2035 and 2027 W Boston Blvd, indicating that from what I've observed, the lighting 
on the homes are appropriate and consistent with the neighborhood. In addition, the homes are well kept and well 
gardened, and I know the owner, Akosua, has been actively involved in improving the neighborhood, such as caring for 
the median, and also being a good neighbor to those in need. 
 
Best, 
Andre 
 
-- 
André de Cavaignac | US: +1 646.265.3262 


